
 To: Special Events Committee 

 Electric City Experience would like to expand use of the parking lot referred to as the 
 “Engineering Parking Lot” to the east of the Municipal Services Building and adjacent to Eagle 
 Plaza.  We would plan to use this area for additional carnival rides.  We do not know at this time 
 which ride would be in that space.  The carnival operators lay out their plan when they arrive the 
 week of the event.   The parking lot would begin use on Tuesday June 6 and be cleared by 
 Sunday June 11. 

 Thank you, 

 Jason Lipsky 
 Electric City Experience 
 920-968-9773 


